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Bringing High-Speed Communications Services to Beausoleil First Nation 

 
 
Dear Beausoleil First Nation Member,  
  
Broadband North is pleased to share exciting news—fibre-optic technology is coming to 
Beausoleil First Nation! With support from the Government of Canada and Ontario, we are 
moving forward with the project to deliver high-speed, reliable telecommunications 
services directly to members of the Beausoleil community.  
  
This upgrade will ensure members have access to fast, dependable internet that supports 
education, healthcare, work, and everyday life. It marks an important step forward, and we 
are honoured to help bring this service to Beausoleil First Nation.  
  
To receive future services, access to your property is required to install a buried wire. We 
must receive a completed Property Authorization and Interest Form to complete this 
work.   
 
Without this form, installation at your residence cannot take place. Please complete the 
Property Authorization and Interest Form by following the link below or scanning the QR at 
the bottom:  
  

Link to Form: Property Authorization & Interest Form 
 
Broadband North has partnered with Ramkey Communications and Solo Cable Solutions 
to complete the installation. Together, we are committed to making the process smooth, 
efficient, and respectful of Beausoleil First Nation.  
  
Once services have been installed in your area, you will be able to sign up for new options, 
including:  

 High-Speed Fibre Internet  
 TV Services  
 Home Phone Services  

  
For more details on available plans, please visit www.broadbandnorth.com.  
  
Broadband North looks forward to connecting Beausoleil First Nation with advanced 
technology that will support continued growth and prosperity for years to come.  
  
  
Sincerely,  
The Broadband North Team  

https://form.jotform.com/252595622329059
http://www.broadbandnorth.com/

